
 

 

 
 
May 4, 2020 
 
Dear Bath Community,  
 
 
Please see the latest update below as we continue to try and keep everyone abreast of 
the latest information coming from the governor, ODE, the Ohio Department of Health 
and the Allen County Department of Health.  
  
Last week, Governor DeWine extended the “Stay at Home” order through May 29, 
2020 and the new order is now called “Stay Safe Ohio”. This order calls for the closure 
of school buildings, facilities and activities through June 30th.  This includes all activities 
inside and outside the school buildings and on our outside athletic facilities from high 
school sports to youth sports.  However, the processes we’ve set up and communicated 
by building for the end of the year with drop off and pick up times for students and/or 
parents as well as having staff back on campus will move forward as planned as we 
stay within the health department’s guidelines for mass gatherings and social 
distancing.  
Lastly, we’ve recently had issues with four wheelers and golf carts riding on our fields 
on campus. We are asking that you respect our grounds as you would your own 
property and stay off our grounds. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation 
in adhering to these guidelines.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rich Dackin  
Bath Superintendent  
 

outlook-data-detector://3/
outlook-data-detector://3/
outlook-data-detector://4/

